
Dec. 7, 2020 

 

The Town Board of the Town of Lyons met for a special meeting on Dec. 7, 2020, at 10:15 a.m. in the 

Town Hall Board Room. 

 

Present:  Jake Emmel, Supervisor 

               John Paliotti, Councilman 

               Joanne Greco, Councilwoman 

               James Brady, Councilman 

               Sal Colatarci, Town Clerk 

                 

 Also Present:   

 

Absent:  Ralph D’Amato, Councilman 

 

All stood for the Pledge of Allegiance. 

 

Supervisor Emmel stated that the purpose of the special meeting was to approve payment to White Oak 

Nursery (James Engle) for work done on the canal bank this fall, planting large trees, shrubs, and 

perennials.  Mr. Engle had submitted a bill to Supervisor Emmel via email but Supervisor Emmel failed 

to present it for payment at the regular Nov. meeting on the 24th.  Supervisor Emmel is looking for Board 

approval for payment of the bill, totaling $6,430.00. 

 

Councilwoman Greco moved to allow payment of the bill to White Oak Nursery.  Motion seconded by 

Councilman Paliotti.  Vote: 

 

Councilwoman Greco voting aye 

Councilman Paliotti voting aye 

Councilman Brady voting aye 

Supervisor Emmel voting aye 

 

As there was no other business, the meeting was adjourned at 10:20 a.m. 

 

Sal J. Colatarci 

 

 

 

Lyons Town CLerk 

 

 


